£ NEHS

NATIONAL EEGLISH
HONOR SOCIETY
for High Schools

What is National English Honor Society?

The mission and purpose of this organization shall be literary and educational. NEHS shall strive to

confer distinction upon secondary school students for high achievement in English Language Arts; encourage
interest in the English Language Arts; promote exemplary character and good fellowship among its members;
and serve society by fostering literacy.

What are the requirements to become a member of NEHS?
e (andidates must have completed the equivalent of two semesters of English prior to induction as
members.
e C(Candidates must have achieved a minimum overall grade point average of a 3.0 (on a 4.0 scale -
unweighted) prior to induction as members.
e (andidates must have achieved a minimum English grade point average of 3.0 (on a 4.0 scale -
unweighted) prior to induction as members.
e Candidates achieving the minimal requirements will be invited to apply for membership in NEHS. The
application process will require candidates to demonstrate their desire to be a member of NEHS by:
o meeting the G.P.A requirements.
o submitting a writing example.
Applications will be due Friday, September 7th.

What are the requirements to maintain membership in NEHS?

e Maintain required G.P.A until graduation.

o Be committed to at least one English related group (West Words, Westerner, Poetry Slam team, etc...)
and/or approved related service project at Maine West or in the community. Service projects and
fundraising opportunities and ideas will be discussed at the beginning of the year after members have
been inducted.

When will members be inducted?

At the start of the 2018-2019 school year, students who have shown interest in becoming a member of NEHS
will receive an email invitation confirming that they have met the G.P.A requirements. At this time, students
will be asked to complete the NEHS application. Applications will be reviewed by the English Teacher
Advisory Committee and members will be selected. Induction ceremonies will follow. Induction ceremony will
be October 10th.

Contact Mrs.Marshall(kmarshall@maine207.org) with any additional questions.
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